
 

 

STAY WITH US 
Dear Valued Y member,  
At this time, as one Y community, we're asking that you stay with us, not as a facility member, but as a cause-
driven YMCA member to continue to support our mission in our community.  Staying with us ensures our Y 
remains poised to help and support our neighbors who need us most. We realize that not all of you will be 
able to do that, but if you can, please retain your membership, and stay with us.  It is our strong intention to 
resume all normal operations as soon as possible. As things change, we will continue to keep you informed. 
We are grateful for your understanding, your support, your trust, and your prayers. 

We are aligning our resources to best support the most pressing needs in our community, and will continue to 
serve parents who must continue to work.  We continue to follow the Wisconsin Department of Health 
Services guidelines on Child Care Centers.  The families in our community need safe and reliable places for 
their children, and our Child Care Center continues to remain open at this time.  We are working with our 
partners to identify ways we could further expand our services, to help those in our community who need us 
now, more than ever.   

If you are able to STAY WITH US and retain your membership, we thank you.  If you have reached out to us by 
phone or email with questions about your membership, our staff will be contacting you starting on Monday.  
We are directing all membership inquiries to hbell@fdlymca.org, and our staff will respond as soon as 
possible. 

MEMBERSHIP CONTACT- EMAIL: hbell@fdlymca.org to receive a call back from our team. 
 

CHILD CARE CONTACT- EMAIL: sharlan@fdlymca.org or PHONE: 920.921.3698 
We do have a limited number of openings in our center at this time.  If you are a worker that the U.S. 
government has deemed an “essential” worker amid the coronavirus pandemic and are in need of Child Care, 
please contact us.  If you leave a message we will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
 

FREE AT HOME FITNESS RESOURCES:  
Les Mills: 60-day ON-DEMAND free trial  SilverSneakers GO: Download the app 
Les Mills: At Home Workouts    SilverSneakers On-Demand videos: Learn more 
YMCA: Y360 
 
Join our Facebook Group to stay connected with members:  Engaging Our YMCA Community during COVID-19  

We are closely working with community leaders and will continue to communicate with you on when we will 
reopen our facility to serve everyone. 

The Fond du Lac Family YMCA is committed to be there for those who need us most and we ask that you join us in 
this effort.  We thank you in advance for helping support our community, our organization and our mission. 

  

 With gratitude, 

JJ Raflik 
CEO/Executive Director 
Fond du Lac Family YMCA 
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